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The Philippine Embassy requests the assistance
of the Filipino Community in Kuwait in ascertaining
the whereabouts of Ms. Elizabeth Omambac Sabanal,
single, 29 years old, born on 27 December 1987, who
has not communicated with her relatives in Kuwait
and family in the Philippines since 15 June 2016.

Ms. Sabanal reportedly ran away from her
employer on 06 March 2016 for still unconfirmed
reasons. The last information received by her
relatives in Kuwait indicate that Ms. Sabanal s
working as a part-time waitress in an unnamed
catering establishment.

For anyone who has information on the
whereabouts of Ms. Sabanal, please contact the
following Embassy Hotline Numbers:

69902264
65002612

Information received by the Embassy will be
treated as confidential.








